Senior Shae Scott smiles for the camera as he
hunts for Coach Brown's absentee slip.

Senior Melissa Hawkins studies the pictures on
her contact sheet.

The seven students on the journal-
ism and yearbook staff learned how to
develop film and print pictures, work
on the school newspaper, and work on
the yearbook. Members of this class
learned a lot of new technology by
completing their pages on computer
and mailing their layouts on disks.

The teachers' aides graded papers,
ran errands, made bulletin boards,
typed, washed transparancies, worked
in the darkroom, and when they had
extra time, they worked on the com-
puter if they were in journalism.

The office aides for the year ran er-
rands for the principal and the secre-
tary, gathered absentee slips off the
teachers' doors, and performed other
clerical duties.

Seniors Ana Miranda and Felicia Compton dis-

cuss which option they want to use for the page
they are working on.

Journalism
Teachers' Aides
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Student aides Felicia Compton, Desiree Moog,
Yolanda Rincon, Sheila Bradley and Shae Scott,
seated in Mr. O'Quinn's chair feel right at
home in the office.

Senior Trey Dennis searches for the football nega-
tive he needs for his layout.

Principal Steven O'Quinn gives returning stu-
dent Christabel Rios instructions on the duties of
a teacher's aide.

The journalism and yearbook staff for the year
included, from left to right, senior Melissa
Hawkins, senior Ana Miranda, senior Yolanda
Rincon, senior Sheila Bradley, senior Felicia
Compton, junior Christabel Rios and Senior Trey
Dennis.
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